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First name: Lynette

Last name: Swanson

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: My family has been actively snowmobiling every year for years now. We would like to keep areas

open to snowmobilers so generations of my family can continue on with enjoying the family tradition and continue

on with remembering old memories and making new ones.

 

Hwy 4/Bear Valley:

*Please leave Bear Valley Ski Basin open up to wilderness boundaries including Jelmini &amp; Beartrap.

*Please leave the Pacific Valley/Lookout Peak zone open as "Near Natural Winter Motorized Access"

Hwy 108/Sonora Pass:

*Please leave Sonora Pass open to snowmobiles until the "12 minimum rule is met, do NOT close when highway

is opened.

*Please leave Herring Loop, Eagle Meadows, Long Valley designated as "Near Natural Winter Motorized

Access" up to surrounding wilderness boundaries.

*Please leave Mill Creek accessible to snowmobiles as "Near Natural Winter Motorized Access."

*Please do not close off Silver Mine area as this is a wonderful area to snowmobile in.


